
TOWN OF NEWTOWN 
BOARD OF FINANCE:  

JOINT BOARD OF EDUCATION, BOARD OF FINANCE & LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 
WORK GROUP  

MONDAY, May 24, 2021, 7:30 P.M.   
  

VIRTUAL REGULAR MEETING  
We ask that no members of the public attend this meeting due to the COVID-19 social 

distancing considerations. A public call-in phone number is available for remote participation.  
When calling-in, please mute your phone: *6 - Toggle mute/unmute. *9 - Raise hand.  

CALL-IN: (US) 646 876 9923  ID  874 3286 8117  PIN: 653325 

AGENDA  

CALL TO ORDER   

SALUTE TO THE FLAG  

VOTER COMMENTS   

ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES – 5/3/2021  

COMMUNICATIONS NEW 

BUSINESS:  

OLD BUSINESS:  

 Discussion: Policy related to a Newtown Non-Lapsing Educational Fund  
o Debrief discussion with School District Attorney Matt Ritter, Esq and 

Town Attorney David Grogins, Esq  
o Initial discussion purpose of Newtown Non-Lapsing Education Fund 

 

VOTER COMMENTS  

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

ADJOURNMENT  

  

 Dan Delia  BOE  
 Chris Eide  LC  
 Debbie Leidlein  BOE  
 John Madzula II   BoF  
 Cath Reiss  LC  
 Ned Simpson, Chair  BoF  
 Deborra Zukowski, Vice Chair  BOE  
  

  


